Mackenzie Valley :'

Review Board -

Note to File

EA0506-005
Consolidated Goldwin Ventures (now Encore Renaissance), Mineral Exploration Program

September 2, 2011

Re: Shuttle Schedule

The Review Board has scheduled a shuttle to transport community members between
Dettah and N’dilo for the Consolidated Goldwin Ventures (Encore Renaissance) Hearing.

The shuttle schedule is as follows:

Date: Dettah to N’'dilo Ndilo to Dettah

Monday, September 12 12:15pm - departing Dettah 5:15pm - departing N'dilo*
12:45pm - departing KFC 5:30pm - departing KFC
1:00pm - arriving in N'dilo 6:00pm — arriving in Dettah

Tuesday, September 13 8:15am - departing Dettah 5:15pm - departing N'dilo*
8:45am - departing KFC 5:30pm - departing KFC
9:00am - arriving in N'dilo 6:00pm — arriving in Dettah
12:00pm — departing Dettah
12:30m — arriving in N’dilo

*The exact time may change if the hearing ends later or earlier. The shuttle will leave when
the hearing is done.

Correspondence related to this assessment should be directed to:

Alan Ehrlich, Senior Environmental Assessment Officer
Phone: (867) 766-7056

Fax: (867) 766-7074

Email: aehrlich@reviewboard.ca



